
Godalming College Results Service
There are a number of options available if you are have a concern about a result.  Email postresults@godalming.ac.uk to arrange 
an appointment.  Students who have missed out on their place at University for a 2022 start will be given priority bookings.

Concerned about a result?

YES

Is it exam or coursework based

EXAMCOURSEWORK

A-LEVEL, EPQ & GCSE COURSEWORK
The exam boards prevent us from reviewing 
the marking of any A-level, EPQ or GCSE 
coursework at this stage.  A review of 
moderation process was available when the 
marks were released to students in April/May 
2022 if students wished to question their 
internally moderated marks which were sent 
to the exam board.

Do you need the outcome urgently 
(A University place for 2022 is dependent on this result?) 

See the script before 
deciding if a review is 

appropriate?

Non-Priority Review of Marking
DEADLINE: 29th September 2022 (A-level, BTEC 

and GCSE)

The “Review of Marking” is what used to be called 
an ‘Appeal’.  A review is carried out of the original 
marking to ensure that the mark scheme has been 
applied correctly and that there are no 
administrative errors or unreasonable academic 
judgements.  Reviewers will not re-mark the script 
but only correct any errors identified in the original 
marking.  

By requesting a Review of Marking, the candidate 
must be aware that their marks (and therefore 
grades) could go up or down.  It is not the case that 
the best grade will be awarded. 

Please speak to a member of our post-results team 
from the 18th August 2022 to start this process.

Priority Review of Marking
DEADLINE: 25th August 2022 (A-level and BTEC)

The “Review of Marking” is what used to be called an ‘Appeal’.  A review is carried out of the original marking 
to ensure that the mark scheme has been applied correctly and that there are no administrative errors or 
unreasonable academic judgements.  Reviewers will not re-mark the script but only correct any errors 
identified in the original marking.  

By requesting a Review of Marking, the candidate must be aware that their marks (and therefore grades) 
could go up or down.  It is not the case that the best grade will be awarded.

An outcome of the review of moderation is due before the UCAS deadline for confirming offers of 7th

September 2022 (UCAS’s advisory deadline for higher education providers to hold places open for students).

Please speak to a member of our post-results team from the 18th August 2022 to start this process.

Request a priority access to script
DEADLINE: 01st September 2022  (A-level and BTEC Level 3)

DEADLINE: 08th September 2022 (GCSE and BTEC Level 2)

Still have 
concerns?

YES

YES
NO

NO
Request a non-priority access to script for 

your records or for learning purposes
DEADLINE: 29th September 2022 (A-level, BTEC and GCSE)

NO

YES

A Note on RESITS for Summer 2023
Godalming College do not offer resits for 
ex-students due to capacity issues with our 
current cohort.  However if there are 
extenuating circumstances, the College 
may consider an application via the Deputy 
Principal in September.

mailto:postresults@godalming.ac.uk


Godalming College Results Service
Below is a list of the post results services fees for your information.  The College only charges what the exam board charge for any of the requests below


